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Dear Parent’s and Carers  

We are all very excited about the cinema trips taking place next week: 

 Year 7 Monday 13th December 

 Year 8 Tuesday 14th December 

 Year 9 Wednesday 15th December 

 Year 10 Thursday 16th December 

 Year 11 Friday 17th December 

As I am sure you will have seen in the media the government has asked for visitors 

to the cinema to wear a face mask. Please could you ensure your child brings one 

with them on their allocated day as they will be expected to wear it while at the 

cinema and on the coach.  

Your child is welcome to bring snacks with them to the cinema should they wish to. 

Please be reminded that the cinema will be giving your child popcorn and a drink.  

For lunch it is important your child brings a packed lunch with them. If your child has 

free school meals a lunch will be provided by the academy.  

On the day your child visits the cinema they are welcome to come in non-school 

uniform. Please ensure they dress appropriately for the cold weather.   

Please can I remind you should your child take medication for conditions such as 

Asthma they should bring this with them on the day. We are not allowed to take your 

child on the trip should they not have this medication with them due to the risk 

assessment.   

Should you have any further questions please contact the academy via email: 

shenley.enquiry@e-act.org.uk 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mr R Pearce 

Assistant Headteacher 
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